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TO: Parent and Guardians

FROM: Eastbrook Community Schools

RE: Update School Entry Times

DATE: August 15, 2023

The Eastbrook Community Schools has been evaluating the current entry times for

students at our elementary schools and secondary schools since the beginning of this school

year. The reason for this is due to the increased offerings at Eastbrook Middle School and

Eastbrook High School that have necessitated a new start time of 8:05 AM for our

secondary students. One of the unintended consequences is for students who are coming

from our elementary schools either through picking up the bus or as a car rider are finding

it challenging to be ready for class by the 8:05 AM tardy bell.

Therefore, starting Monday, August 21, 2023, all students will be able to enter both of

our elementary schools, Eastbrook South Elementary and Eastbrook North Elementary via

our school buses or as car riders at 7:40 AM. Secondary entry times will remain the same

which is 7:50 AM. Hopefully, these adjusted schedules will benefit our students and

prevent unnecessary tardies.

Thank you very much for your patience, support and understanding as we attempt to do our

very best to provide a wonderful learning experience for our students.


